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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
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PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
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Draft Storage Potential Evaluation. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF COMMISSION  

WORKSHOP 
 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Commission workshop in this 
docket as follows: 
 
 DATE: February 27, 2018 
 
 TIME: 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 
             LOCATION: Public Utility Commission 
  Hearing Room 
  201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
  Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Commissioners will ask PGE, Staff, and stakeholders to discuss PGE’s energy 
storage proposal and revised storage evaluation proposal.    
 
We ask PGE to begin the workshop with a 20-minute overview on its storage 
proposals and evaluation proposal, with particular emphasis on the issues 
identified by Staff in its September 15 report to the Commission, including the 
following issues:  
 

• Co-optimization of use cases.  
• Simulation of battery operation as part of proposal consideration.  
• Review of other valuable use cases not initially studied by PGE.  

Following this presentation, we plan to engage in a discussion through questions 
put to PGE, Staff, and intervenors.  There will be no opportunity for parties to ask 
questions of each other.  We will review filed testimony prior to the workshop.  
Stakeholders should be prepared to discuss their filed testimony, should we have 
questions.  
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This workshop will be broadcast via our website at www.puc.state.or.us.  To allow for 
set-up of the hearing room, parties are asked to RSVP by February 26 to the 
Administrative Hearings Division by telephone (503-378-6678) or by e-mail 
(puc.hearings@state.or.us). 
 
Dated this 16th day of February, 2018 at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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